2/17/2022
Proponent of HB 2498

Madam Chair Landwehr and the House Committee
on Health and Human Services:

| urge you to vote in favor of this bill.

| do not believe something that has not gone througt
proper testing, has been proven not to work while
also proven to do harm should not be made a
requirement for school, preschool or daycare. It
should remain optional for parents who wish to do
so, but not forced on those who do not.

Thanks for your time and consideration.

Tammy Davis
Overland Park, Johnson County, KS
House District 29




